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We have recently celebrated 1 year of accreditation as a Cat Friendly Clinic (CFC). The 
programme has been developed by the International Society of Feline Medicine, the veterinary 

division of the leading feline charity International Cat Care, and accreditation has been made 
available in partnership with Ceva, Royal Canin, Boehringer Ingelheim, Idexx, Elanco and Zoetis. It 

aims to promote well-being and high standards of care for all cats visiting or being hospitalised in 
a veterinary clinic. 

Under the programme, a clinic has to prove rigorous adherence to a set of criteria which 
includes provision of facilities and demonstration of staff activities and attitudes aimed at 

reducing stress in cats, both as in-patients and out-patients. The criteria includes having 
separated dog and cat waiting areas, feline-friendly hospitalisation cages, and veterinary 

equipment specifically for treating cats. Most importantly, staff are trained in approaching and 
handling cats sensitively and respectfully, and in maintaining high standards of veterinary care, 

including continuing to update their knowledge of feline medicine as new treatments and 

information become available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The International Society of Feline Medicine launched the Cat Friendly Clinic initiative three years 

ago, to encourage veterinary practices everywhere to make best efforts to improve the welfare 
of cats in their care. The programme advises clinics on how to make their environment as 

welcoming to cats as possible, as well as providing support in staff training, handling techniques 
and cat-specific client care. 

Cat owners can find out more about International Cat Care and the Cat Friendly Clinic initiative at 
www.catfriendlyclinic.org.   

 

 

 

  

Leanne Garrett όǇƛŎǘǳǊŜŘ ǊƛƎƘǘύ Σ ǘƘŜ ŎƭƛƴƛŎΩǎ /ŀǘ !ŘǾƻŎŀǘŜΣ ǿŀǎ 
proud to achieve Silver accreditation for the second year 

ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎΣ ά/ŀǘ CǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ /ƭƛƴƛŎ ŀŎŎǊŜŘƛǘŀǘƛƻƴ ƳŜŀƴǎ ǿŜΩǾŜ 
committed to delivering high standards of feline care, with 

compassion and expertise. Our cat facilities are specifically 
geared towards the reduction of stress and all our staff are 

trained in gentle handling techniques." 
 

DAMORY ARE CELEBRATING ONE YEAR OF 

BEING A CAT FRIENDLY CLINIC! 

http://www.catfriendlyclinic.org/
http://www.catfriendlyclinic.org/
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  With Easter fast approaching the amount of chocolate in your home will most likely be on the 

rise. This is great for you however not so great for your dogs!  

Chocolate contains an ingredient called theobromine; this is hard for dogs to digest allowing it 

to build up to toxic levels in their system.   

 

 

 

 

 

The amount that is fatal to your pet depends on its size. For example a St Bernard could eat 

more chocolate than a Chihuahua before it wƻǳƭŘ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ƛƭƭ ǿƘŜǊŜŀǎ ǘƘŜ /ƘƛƘǳŀƘǳŀ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ 

need much at all to make it poorly.  

In large doses chocolate can be fatal to dogs. It can cause seizures, irregular heartbeat, internal 

bleeding and heart attacks.  

To try and reduce the risk of your pet getting hold of any chocolate try and keep any chocolate 

out of reach of your dog, securely stored away from them and sealed. 

 

 

If your pet has ingested chocolate we advise you 

call us immediately on 01258 452626. The usual 

procedure is to induce vomiting within two hours 

of the consumption to ensure there is no chocolate 

left in the dogs system. 

 

Different chocolate has different levels of 

theobromine. Cocoa, cooking chocolate and dark 

chocolate have the highest levels of theobromine 

where as white and milk chocolate have the lowest. 

This is why it is very important to know what type of 

chocolate your pet has eaten so the vet can assess 

the toxicity correctly.  

 

EASTER CHOCOLATE WARNING! 
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  We are excited to announce that we are again one of the sponsors of the amazing Teddy Rocks 

festival 2018! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The festival has grown from a gig in the Greyhound in 2012 that made £2500 to a large festival 

that managed to raise £76,000 in 2017! 

There are so many amazing bands this year followed by headliners Feeder and Ash!  The festival 

runs from May 4th 2018 to May 6th 2018 so if you are interested visit the Teddy Rocks website 

and support this wonderful charity. 

Ψ5ŀƳƻǊȅ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ ƭƻŎŀƭ sponsor who realy support what 

we do. I am very greatful to Kevin and the team for helping us to exist 

ŜŀŎƘ ȅŜŀǊΗΩ ςTom Newton, founder of Teddy20 

 

Teddy Rocks is a festival run by the 

Teddy20 charity to raise money for 

children with cancer. This amazing charity 

was founded by Tom Newton and his 

family after he lost his 10-year-old brother 

Ted to cancer.  
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THINKING OF GETTING A BUNNY? 
With Easter approaching and the ǊŜŎŜƴǘ ǊŜƭŜŀǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ ΨtŜǘŜǊ wŀōōƛǘΩ ŦƛƭƳΣ ƛǘ ƳƛƎƘǘ ǎŜŜƳ ƭƛƪŜ ŀ 

ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ōǳȅ ŀƴ Ψ9ŀǎǘŜǊ .ǳƴƴȅΩΦ ²ƘƛƭŜ Ǌŀōōƛǘǎ ƳŀƪŜ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ ǇŜǘǎ ƛǘ ƛǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǘƻ Řƻ ȅƻǳǊ 

research before getting a new animal to care for. 

Here at Damory we are always more than happy to give you any advice you need before choosing the 

right pet for you, and once you have your new pet come and see us! We can give your rabbit a full 

ŜȄŀƳƛƴŀǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ Ŧƛǘ ŀƴŘ ƘŜŀƭǘƘȅΣ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ Ψwŀōōƛǘ tŀŎƪǎΩ ǘƻ 

give you all the information you need to care for your new bunny, including a free keyring! 

We do strongly recommend you get your rabbit vaccinated and we can do this on the first visit with us, 

this will protect them against myxomatosis and RHD, two viral diseases which can be deadly if 

contracted. You may have heard about the new disease which has emerged in the UK over the last few 

years ς ΨwI5±нΩΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ ƴŜǿ ǎǘǊŀƛƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƭŀǎǎƛŎŀƭ wŀōōƛǘ IŀŜƳƻǊǊƘŀƎƛŎ 5ƛǎŜŀǎŜ ǿƘƛŎƘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ 

confirmed to be present in Dorset. However, as this is a new disease it is not protected for by the 

traditional vaccine so your rabbit will need to have a second vaccine in order to be fully protected. We 

are very pleased to announce that this new vaccine will now be included in the Health Care Plan we 

have here at the practice so you can rest assured that your rabbit is being well cared for while 

budgeting monthly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rabbits really do make fantastic pets and, when properly cared for, provide you with a strong, loving 

bond just like any other animal. We look forward to meeting any new bunnies soon! 

 

Your main considerations when deciding whether to take on 

a pet rabbit should be whether you can provide enough 

space and suitable housing, the right kind of company 

(rabbits are very social animals and should be kept in 

pairs/small groups), the correct diet and suitable healthcare. 

It is always an exciting time to get a new pet but it is 

important that you can commit to being able to care for 

them lifelong; the current estimate from the PDSA on the 

cost of owning a rabbit ranges from £6,500 up to as much as 

£30,000 for their lifetime! Choosing the right bunny for you 

should be well thought through and ideally we would always 

recommend rehoming from a reputable rescue centre. If 

you are thinking about getting a rabbit check out the PDSA 

website for more information on caring for them and 

recommended suitable housing. 
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  MARCH SNOW! 

We were lucky enough to get some snow at the beginning of March. We had so 

many of our lovely clients send in photos of their pets in the snow! 

 Here are a few to make you smile. 
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